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Circular 0167 

 

                             27 September 2021 

 

 
Level 1 Water restrictions: 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
For those who were not aware level 1 water restrictions has been put in place by Rand 
Water a few weeks ago already. 
 
Rand Water had an announcement this morning about a veld fire under Eskom’s 
substation that potentially affected water supply to numerous Johannesburg Water 
reservoirs and towers.  The power supply has since been restored and Johannesburg 
Water’s systems are stable. 
 
With Rand water Level-1 restrictions already implemented, Johannesburg Water may 
implement further restrictions should the need arise, which will impact customer in higher 
lying areas with low pressure or no water supply.  Rand Water urge customers to reduce 
water consumption during this critical time.   
 
Under level-1 restrictions, watering of gardens is not allowed in summer months between  
6 am and 6 pm (1 Sept to 31 March) and residents are also not allowed to wash driveways 
and paved areas using hose pipes. 
 
Although part of Village irrigation is supplied by borehole, we will be changing the irrigation 
timers to comply with this during the next week.  As soon as we have changed all settings, 
an updated irrigation schedule will be circulated. 
 
 

Warm Regard 

 
Wilma Swart 

Village Manager 

 


